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Department of Transport and Main Roads - Maritime Safety Queensland 

NOTICE TO  

MARINERS 

140 (T) of  2025 

Issued by Brisbane Maritime Region on 14 April 2025 

Area:   South East Queensland 

Locality: Coomera River Paradise Point 

Activity: Water monitoring 

Mariners are advised that: 

Water monitoring buoys will be deployed at the following locations in the Coomera River and Gold Coast 
Broadwater to support upcoming dredging works. 

Coomera River 
Latitude -27.872719”S Longitude 153.383636”E 
Latitude -27.871403”S Longitude 153.396180”E 

Gold Coast Broadwater 
Latitude -27.872494’S Longitude 153.415268”E 

The monitoring buoys are yellow in colour, 0.7 m round in diameter, and equipped with signage 
'Research – Keep Clear' and displays a yellow flashing light with the light sequence of 0.3 secs on, 1.7 
secs off.  

The buoys are expected to be deployed for an approximate three month period, until late June/early 
July 2025. 

Mariners should navigate the area with caution. 

Refer to notice: none 
Cancel notice: none 

AUS charts affected: AUS814 
ENC Cells affected:  AU428153 

Latitude and longitude positions are on WGS84 horizontal datum and are compatible with GDA2020 datum. 

For further information about this notice, please contact: 

The Brisbane Regional Harbour Master’s office: 

Phone: 07 3632 7500 Email: vtsbrisbane@msq.qld.gov.au 

Notice authorised by:   Regional Harbour Master (Brisbane) - Maritime Safety Queensland 


